
SPARKLE                                                   Attendance     

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

Next Week’s Lunch Menu – Please pre-order on School Grid. 

 

Class  Attendance 

Nursery 84.7% 

Reception                     89.5% 

Year 1                     92.9% 

Year 2 84.8% 

Year 3/4  94.6% 

Year 4/5 93.5% 

Year 6 91.2% 

Our SPARKLE Superstars this week are: 

Early Years – Eliza and Hunter 

Year 1/2 – Freya and Lewis 

Year 2 – Redgie and Daisy 

Year 3/4 – Freddie P an Lucien 

Year 4/5 – Sienna M and Archie 

Year 6 – Logan and Brook 

Each class will be having a visit to the library next week. Due to the timings of the sessions some 
children will need to pre-order or provide a packed lunch, we have sent a text to you if you need to 
order/provide a packed lunch for your child. Please could you reply to the message ASAP – Thank you. 
 
Our Nursery and Reception trip to Chester Zoo on Wednesday 26th June is now on Arbor for 
parents/carers to give consent and pay – thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Self-belief, Perseverance, Aspiration, 

Respect, Kindness, Love and Empathy  

Week ending 14th June, our attendance   was 

90.2%. Our school target is 96%. 

Congratulations to Year3/4 on their attendance 

this week.                                                                                                                                          


